
FOUNTAIN CITY TOWN HALL, INC. 

September 6, 2016 

 

 

RE:  Agenda Item No. 46,  9­G­16­UR, Smith­Lindsey Development, LLC 

 

Dear MPC Commissioner: 

 

The Board of Fountain City Town Hall, Inc., asks that you approve the Use on Review and the conditions 

recommended by the MPC staff, for a restaurant in a C­1 zoning district. 

 

We believe the staff recommendation accurately reflects the expressed intentions of the immediate 

neighborhood, the developer and Fountain City Town Hall.  We appreciate the work of the staff and 

their guidance in this project. 

 

Thank you for considering our request. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

Charlotte Davis and Carlene Malone, 

Co­chairs, FCTH Land Use Committee  

 

 


